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If you are a prospective RPF exam applicant in the southern part of California, the California Board of 
Forestry and Fire Protection in cooperation with Cal Fire and Los Angeles County Fire, are conducting a 
Forestry Field Seminar November 28, 2018 at Cal Fire's Mountain Home Demonstration Forest near 
Porterville, CA followed by an RPF Exam Preparation Seminar November 29, 2018 at Cal Fire's Tulare 
Unit Headquarters in Visalia. 

The Forestry Field Seminar is subject to cancellation depending on weather conditions (snow) or a 
prolonged fire season. 

The cost for these seminars has yet to be determined but will more than likely range from $ 50 to $ 100 
per person and will be collected on the first day of the seminar. 

If you are interested in attending or would like more information, please call or email me at: 

Office: (916) 653-6634 

Email: dan.stapleton@bof.ca.gov 

Best and regards, 

Dan Stapleton, RPF No. 2707 
Assistant Executive Officer, Foresters Licensing 

The Board's mission is to lead California in developing policies and programs that serve the public interest in environmentally, economically, 
and socially sustainable management of forest and rangelands, and a fire protection system that protects and serves the people of the state. 






